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Bill   Kerr,   Superintendent   

  
  
  
  

Memorandum   
November   9,   2020   

  
  

  
Please   see   the   below   information   in   regards   to   the   hazard   pay   to   be   dispersed   by   the   Michigan   

Department   of   Treasury.   
  

  
This   is   a   Treasury   grant   with   no   school   district   discretion   as   to   who   qualifies.    The   payment   
will   come   from   the   Department   of   Treasury.    The   Treasury   department   did   obligate   the   
district   to   communicate,   distribute,   and   collect   the   employee   forms.   Here   is   the   timeline   
specific   to   our   district:   
  

·           Nov   9,   2020   -   PCS   provides   Treasury   Form   5734   to   eligible   employees   
·           Nov   30,   2020   -   Eligible   employees   will   return   Form   5734   &   Questionnaire     
·           Dec   16,   2020   -   PCS   submits   the   completed   list   of   eligible   employees   to   Treasury   
·           Feb   25,   2021   -   Treasury   estimates   they   will   make   payments   directly   to   eligible   employees  
  

  
Here   is   the   applicable   link   if   you   would   like   any   further   information:   
https://www.michigan.gov/treasury/0,4679,7-121-1751_74806_103207-541670--,00.html   
  

  
  
  

Thank   you,     
  

Shelley   Bullis,     
Business   Manager   
Peck   Community   Schools   
222   East   Lapeer   
Peck,   MI   48466   
P:   (810)   378-   5200   
F:   (810)   378-5116   
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